WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Head teacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

6th July 2021

Dear parents/carers,

The children have spent the day in their new classrooms with their new teachers today and all had a super time making some great first impressions! They have all done their best to be their best!

Today, the children will be bringing home a 'Meet the Teacher' sheet so you can see who their new teacher is. All of the teachers have also created a 'Welcome' video which is live on our website today. Please encourage your child to watch the video as many times as is helpful for them.

Transition 2022 - Whitmore Park Primary School

We are delighted to welcome some new teachers to our school:

Miss Knowles - teacher in Year 6

Mr Maguire – teacher and year group leader in Year 5

Miss Bassi - teacher in Year 4

Miss Kukathasan – teacher in Year 3

Miss Merkelbach - teacher in Year 2

Miss Allison - teacher in Year 1

And teaching assistants:

Miss Marsons in Nursery

Miss Sehmi in Year 4

We say goodbye to:

Mrs Dankaro who is moving to a promoted post in Warwickshire

Mrs Sharratt, who covered a maternity leave, is relocating

Mrs Harrison who is moving to a promoted post in the city

Mr Openshaw who is moving to a post in the city

Miss Chapman who is moving to a school in Warwickshire

Ms Beaufoy who is moving to a new post

We send our best wishes to staff who will be starting their maternity leave:

Mrs Ellis - Year 1 teacher

Mrs Jeavons – teaching assistant in Nursery and Year 2

Miss Lees – teaching assistant apprentice in Year 2

Reports

Annual reports will be sent home with your child in a sealed envelope on Friday 15th July. Should







you wish to discuss your child's report confidentially, please contact the admin office to arrange an appointment with the class teacher. All teachers will be able to talk to you at the Open Evening on Tuesday 19th July.

Returning Reading Books

During the last days of term, can you please send in any reading books or other school equipment with your child to their classroom.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jacqueline McGibney

Head Teacher

Mrs Sue Squires

Deputy Head Teacher